
As mayor and current Watsonville City Council Member, we’ve faced serious issues from unequal 
access to the Covid-19 vaccination, calls to slash police funding, failing roads and infrastructure, 
lack of economic growth, increase in homelessness, neglected parks and flooding catastrophes. 
My priority is always Watsonville first. 

Throughout the last 4 years we’ve implemented speed bumps, resurfaced and restriped roads, 
revitalized the KMart center, removed encampments and motorhomes from our sloughs, parks, 
parking lots and public right-of-ways. I supported the Ramsay Park and Watsonville Plaza 
renovations and expansion of city artwork. We created the butterfly covid memorial on Main Street. 
Revived holiday lighting to our Main Street light poles. During the floods, I went door-to-door 
sandbagging homes and distributed evacuation information. We’ve had great accomplishments, 
but there’s more to do.   

We need to continue to improve roads, enhance neighborhood lighting, ensure city safety, prioritize 
economic development, provide adequate community spaces through completing our park 
renovations, continue the KMart center improvements, advocate for Blanca Lane’s Meadows Manor 
Mobile Home Park, deter a county homeless encampment on Freedom Boulevard, and invest in 
youth and mental health programs. 

I’m the right voice for our district. I’m responsive, transparent and a proven leader. I’ll always put 
you first. I’d be honored to earn your support. 

 


